
 

 

 

     
  NEWSLETTER Term 2 – Week 4 

             20th May 2020 
School arrangements update 
 

We have been advised that all students return to school full time as of next Monday, 25th May. Students are 
expected to attend school each day as per our usual school day with classroom teachers on class. Schools have been 
determined a safe place by the Health Department and extra cleaning services and hygiene practices are in place. 
Staff are continuing to social distance between adults. Parents are asked to kiss and drop or wait outside the school 
gate, following social distancing measures. 

Those who have computers on loan from the school will need to return them to school next Monday. In last week’s 
Newsletter a link was attached for any Gillwinga families to apply for a home computer grant.  If you need any 
assistance with completing this online application please contact us, we are happy to assist you. 

Parenting Tips 

Each week there will be a short parenting tip for you to consider. 

They are not in any particular order, just ideas for you to use as a parent. 

Tip #1: 

Schedule daily special time. Let your child choose an activity where you hang out together for 10 

or 15 minutes with no interruptions. There's no better way for you to show your love." 

 

 
 

 


